
December 2, 1992 

Baker Environmental, Inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvalnia 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-2002 

Commanding Officer 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Building N-26, Naval Station 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

Attn: Ms. Linda Berry, P.E. 
Code 1823 

Re: Contract N62470-89-D-4814 
Navy CLEAN, District III 
Contract Task Order (CTO) 0134 
Draft Final Remedial Design Project Plans for 
the Shallow Aquifer at Hadnot Point 
Industrial Area Operable Unit 

Dear Ms. Berry: 

Enclosed please find twelve (12) copies of the above-referenced project plans for your 
review. Copies of this report have been forwarded to Mr. George Radford (EMD, 
Camp Lejeune). 

The Draft Final Project Plans have been revised to reflect changes reques,ted by 
LANTDIV, North Carolina DEHNR, and U.S. EPA. Baker’s response to these 
comments were addressed in separate letters dated October 30, 1992, and December 
2, 1992. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (412) 269-2064. 

Sincerely, 

BAKER ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

Donald P. Join& P.E. 
Project Manager 

DPJ/nd 
Enclosures (12) 

cc: Mr. George Radford (w/6 enclosures) 
Mr. Dean Koepp, Code 02231, (w/o enclosures) 
Mr. K. E. Clark, P.E., Code 09A2131, (w/o enclosures) 


